
Attention FSR System Users: UPDATE! 
 
The NIH eRA Commons 2.0 FSR Project is continuing through the final stages of the 
Pilot Phase during the first half of December. We are continuing to contact users of the 
current electronic submittal system to sign them up and help them acclimate to the new 
way of submitting FSRs. 
 
We will keep you up to date on our progress, so please check back here often. Next 
update is scheduled for December 18. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The FSR Deployment Team 
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